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Exploration & Production
P.O. Box 640
Aztec, NM
(505) 634-4244

April 24, 2007

Mr. Charles Perrin

Aztec OCD District office
1000 Rio Brazos Rd.
Aztec, NM 87410

Re: Bradenhead Test Anomaly Rosa Unit # 64
Mr. Perrin:

Williams Exploration has unsuccessfully tested the bradenhead of the Rosa Unit # 64. As
part of the testing process, Williams had a 3™ party contractor verify wellhead integrity.
After verifying the wellhead, Williams was still unable to attain a seal. An AFE is being
written to repair the well and will be submitted for partner approval.

Williams is sensitive to monitor the well closely while waiting for the remedial well work
to occur. The repair has been scheduled with the responsible engineer and the AFE
process has begun. The repair will be expedited subject to rig.

If you require clarification or additional information, please do not hesitate to call me at
505-634-4244.

Respectfully,

Sherry Brooks
Team Leader

Williams E&P
970-563-3302



